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1 message

Mimi and Chad Dutton <cdutton001@aol.com> Sun, Jan 15, 2017 at 3:26 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

To whom it may concern:

| recently installed solar panels on my home. While | knew the payback period would be a long time, | felt very good
about the decision for many reasons. As a customer of RMP, | don’t mind paying my fair share of grid fees but it is very
disappointing that RMP is trying to increase our costs disproportionately to non-solar panel owning customers. There is
a reason we allow energy companies to be monopolies. It seems as though RMP has forgotten that their responsibility
as a monopoly goes beyond profits.

Sincerely,

Chad Dutton

13822 S Arrow Creek Dr.

Draper, UT 84020

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/135/u/0/?ui=2&ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&cat=Electric&search=cat&th=159a43cf17e7babd&sim|=159a43cf17e7babd 17



